
Resident Comments 

I’m writing in regards to the Tuscan Foothills Village Filing No. 2-Zone Change - CPC PUZ 18-
00066. 

This town is turning to shit enough.  East of I-25 is a nightmare... I always looked to the west 
side as a retreat from it all.  Please leave something desirable.  We have had an increase in 
crime in our quiet neighborhood recently... this will not help our situation.  Just stop.  Developers 
do not have our interests at heart nor our neighborhoods.   Whatever dinner the developers will 
take you out too, I will double it and bring a hundred of my neighbors with me.    I look forward to 
this dinner.  –  

Sincerely,  

Kristin Maksimowicz 

***** 

To Whom It May Concern, 

     Please do not change the zoning to allow multifamily units. The area needs more commercial 

store fronts. Please reconsider. 

Thank You, 

Karla Warnecke 

***** 

Mike, 
     Thank you for all of your time today. It seems a perfect candidate since so much of it 

borders the school, the schools open space and the city’s current open space. Thanks again for 
the information today. 

Ray Shea 
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